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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3562, which deals with the Court of Civil Appeals under the purview of the Administrative 

Office of the Courts (AOC), upon review by the AOC, is determined to have an estimated FY-21 

one-time cost of $1.94 million and reoccurring costs (FY-21 and beyond) of $4.1 million. These 

estimates can change depending on the choices the agency makes, especially regarding office 

space, construction, and lease payments.  

 

Adding additional judges will increase the administrative and operating costs for the agency. The 

Court of Civil Appeals has two offices: western (OKC) and eastern (Tulsa). Increasing the 

number of judges will result in additional costs for personnel as well as a need for a larger office 

space. The best estimate provided by the AOC is below. A breakdown of both western and 

eastern costs are also provided for more detail.  

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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